
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

9th June 2022 
JA/jc 

 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
We have a very exciting opportunity to attend a matinee performance of ‘Wicked’ at the 
Apollo Victoria Theatre London on Wednesday 6th July 2022. 
 
It is important that students studying drama have the opportunity to see live performances 
in order to prepare them for the practical and written element of their course.  
 
Students will leave school at 11:30am by coach and return to school (pick up at Onestop) 
at approximately 6:45pm, no student will be allowed to walk home unaccompanied unless 
express permission is granted by parents/carers prior to the trip.  Students will need a 
packed lunch and for students entitled to free school meals, this will be provided for them. 
 
The cost of the trip in total is £41 and can be paid for on SCOPAY which can be accessed 
through the school website under the parent section.  
 
If you have any queries or questions, please contact Mr Addis via email on 
james.addis@themallingschool.kent.sch.uk. 
 
Please return the attached slip with an online payment as soon as possible. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr J Addis 
Head of Drama 
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 -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
PERMISSION SLIP FOR TRIP TO SEE WICKED 
 
Student’s name  

  
Form  

 
I give permission for my son/daughter to attend ‘Wicked’ on 6th July 2022.   I have paid 
£41 on Scopay through the school website. 

 
My child receives free school meals       Yes/No  
I give permission for my child to walk home after the trip     Yes/No 

 
Should the necessity arise, I give permission for an anaesthetic or other 
emergency medical treatment to be given.   
 
Allergies/medical conditions 
 
      
 
      
 
 
Emergency contact number      
 
 
Signed   Date   
 Parent/Carer 
 
 
 

 


